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Construction notification 
The ACT Government is investing in infrastructure to benefit the lives of all 
Canberrans. The Light Rail to Woden project is being Built for CBR to create a 
more connected, sustainable, and vibrant city. This construction notification 
provides an update on expected activity in the work zones for March on 
Raising London Circuit – an enabling project for light rail to Woden. 

 

As part of the Raising London Circuit project, works must take place to install stormwater pipes and pits and to 
remove streetlights on the southeast off-ramp from Parkes Way eastbound to Commonwealth Avenue. Full 
ramp closures will be required in March to complete this work. The off-ramp closures will be in place from: 

• 10am Tuesday, 21 March to 7am Tuesday, 28 March 

• 8pm Friday, 31 March to 7am Monday, 3 April (contingency). 

Full ramp closures are required at these times due to the extent of the excavation works and to undertake the 
work safely. The weeklong closure will allow significant work to be completed at once, reducing the number of 
weekend closures that would be required otherwise. Work will take place 24 hours a day while closures are in 
place to accomplish as much as possible in the allowed time. If works are impacted by wet weather or other 
delays, they will be postponed to the following week.  

Upcoming work 
Activities during each closure will include: 

1. Traffic control set up and off-ramp closed. 

2. Excavation of required area, installation of stormwater pipes and pits. Streetlights removal. 

3. Reinstatement of area, including asphalting and concrete pouring. 

4. Site demobilised, and off-ramp reopened. 

How will this work affect you? 
The Parkes Way off-ramp will be fully closed at the indicated times. Detours will be in place via Coranderrk 
Street and Constitution Avenue. Travellers can also use Kings Avenue Bridge to access South Canberra. There will 
be no lane closures on Parkes Way as a result of the work. Traffic control and pedestrian diversions will be in 
place throughout the work. Equipment used will include trucks, excavators, road saws, hand tools and light 
vehicles.  
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Map of work area 

 
 

More information 
While we make every effort to inform you of upcoming 

While we make every effort to inform you of upcoming construction activities, works are 
weather dependent and subject to change. Visit act.gov.au/lightrailtowoden 
to stay up to date. Thank you for your patience during this time. 

Use the QR code to receive construction notifications in your inbox. 

 


